
IMPORTANT - NEW WE FINANCIAL VISA PREPAID RELOADABLE CARD 
 
The same great product features, just a new face for a new issuer. Peoples Trust Company is 
the new issuer for the We Financial Visa Prepaid card as of October 1, 2019. 

 
Everyday transactions using the old We Financial Visa Prepaid cards (Scotiabank logo 
on the back of the card), as well as the processing of Government Benefits and Payroll 
transactions will continue without interruption until May 29, 2020. 

 
 
Key dates for existing cardholders 
November 2019 – May 29, 2020 
(Get, Activate, Update & Go) 

 

 
 
 
 

1. Get your card at the store location or 
by mail. 

2. Activate your New We Financial Visa 
Prepaid immediately and start using 
your new card 

3. Destroy your old We Financial Visa 
Prepaid card (Scotiabank logo on the 
back of the card) 

4. Update your recurring online bill 
payments such as; streaming services, 
utilities, subscriptions, others with your 
new card number and expiry date 

5. Update your Pre-Authorized Debit 
enrolment(s) 

May 29, 2020 
 
(Old card deactivation) 

All old We Financial Visa Prepaid cards 
(Scotiabank logo on the back of the card) will 
be deactivated on this date. 

May 30, 2020 If you still have the old We Financial Visa 
Prepaid Card (Scotiabank logo on the back of 
the card), visit your local Northern/NorthMart 
store or call the number on the back of the 
card 1-855-877-3946 to get a new card. 

 


